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 CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS 

 OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 
1000 Rochester Hills Drive Jane Leslie, City Clerk 

Rochester Hills, MI 48309                  Phone:   (248) 656-4630 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

TO ROCHESTER HILLS RESIDENTS: 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE ROCHESTER HILLS CITY COUNCIL, in 

accordance with the Open Meetings Act, Act 267 of the Public Acts of 1976, will hold a public 

hearing on Monday, November 22, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. at the City of Rochester Hills City Council 

Chambers, 1000 Rochester Hills Drive, Rochester Hills, Michigan, to consider a tax exemption 

under Public Act 328 of 1998 for Bright Automotive. 
 

The facility that Bright Automotive is proposing to occupy is located at 3851 W. Hamlin Road, 

which is situated within the Rochester Hills Local Development Finance Authority District. 

 

If you are unable to be present at the Public Hearing on November 22, 2010, please submit your written 

comments to the Office of the Clerk, Rochester Hills Municipal Offices, 1000 Rochester Hills Drive, 

Rochester Hills, Michigan 48309, PRIOR to the scheduled Public Hearing. 

 

 

 

____________________________________ ____________________________________ 

Jane Leslie, City Clerk Greg Hooper, President 

City of Rochester Hills Rochester Hills City Council 

 

Dated this 9th day of November 2010 

At Rochester Hills, Michigan. 

 

Note: Anyone planning to attend the meeting who has need of special assistance under the Americans 

Disabilities Act (ADA) is asked to contact the Facilities Division (248) 656-4658 forty-eight (48) hours 

prior to the meeting.  Staff will be pleased to make the necessary arrangements. 


